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You Are Invited!
School Fair: Walking Through The Decades -
Thursday, May 11, 2023 
Dear Newmark K-8 School Parents,

Newmark K-8 School is excited to present “Walking Through the
Decades School Fair” on Thursday, May 11, 2023. The fair will feature
historical timelines of important events through the decades focusing on
Technology, Science, Prominent People, Pop Culture, Fashion Trends and
Global Events.  Each class will take you through a decade ranging from
1930’s-2000’s.

The students and staff have put forth a great deal of time and effort in
preparation for this event. They cannot wait to share their presentations.

Please join us in viewing the decades and celebrating everyone’s
accomplishments.

Thursday, May 11, 2023
9:30 AM to 11:00 AM

OR
12:30 PM to 1:50 PM

(no RSVP needed

Newmark K-8 School is located at 1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ. 
We look forward to seeing at one the times listed above.

Thank you,

Ms. Gina M. Borea



Principal

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
 Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
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